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April 18, 2022 

 

 

 

Precision Athletics 

3325 Lobban Pl,  

Charlottesville, VA 22903 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Root: 

 

I am pleased to inform you that on April 11, 2022, the Essex County School Board awarded the 

Track and Field Refurbishment Project to your company. Your bid about of $499,950.00 was the 

lowest amount submitted.  

 

Your contact for this project will be Mr. William Hoover, Maintenance Supervisor and Dr. Tara 

Temple, Assistant Superintendent. You may reach Mr. Hoover at 540-656-9794 and Dr. Temple 

at 804-443-4366.  

 

Thank you for participating in the bid process and we look forward to working with you. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Tara Temple, EdD 

Assistant Superintendent 

 

 

Cc: William “Bud” Hoover, Maintenance Supervisor 

       Elizabeth Franklin, Director of Finance 


